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Subject: F-ROC Mid-Week Coffee Break – 2/12/2024 

 

Mid-Week Coffee Break 
February 12th, 2025 

 

Welcome to the F-ROC Mid-Week Coffee Break!  

 

 

It’s warming up and Rocky and fellow Floridians are headed back to the beach!  

 

“Thank you and the F-ROC Team for the steps you are taking in assisting local 
municipalities. It is very much appreciated, and we are truly excited to be on this 
journey!” 

- F-ROC Participant 

Key Dates 

Date Milestone 
January 31, 2025 2025 Customized Abatement Plan Due 

March 31, 2025 2025 Abatement Activities Due 

April, 2025 2024/2025 F-ROC Final Score 

 

Congratulations on submitting your Abatement Plans!  
 



Abatement Plans have been submitted! Congratulations to all of you who have continued 
to take steps to Prepare to Recover, further improving your F-ROC score. 
 

What’s Next? 
 
Now that abatement plans have been submitted, let’s get to work, beginning abatement 
activities!   
  
The last step in being prepared to recover for 2025 is completing abatement activities. Those 
who Prepare to Recover will continue to effectively navigate events, with the ability to work 
quickly to respond during an event and recover effectively following an event.   
  
Completing your abatement activities is your last opportunity to increase your overall F-ROC 
score for the 2025/2026 season. Don’t delay, begin Abatement activities today and set 
yourself up for future success.  
   

What’s New? 

 
The F-ROC Training team just delivered a course focused on F-ROC forms in Jacksonville! If 
you are interested in materials that can help your organization better understand and navigate 
F-ROC forms, please reach out to the team by emailing us at  
F-ROC@em.myflorida.com 
 

 

 
Executive Director Guthrie, along with Jacksonville Mayor Donna Deegan and 

Keith Powers, Director and Fire Chief of the Jacksonville Fire and Rescue Department 

 
If you have additional questions or F-ROC experiences you would like to share, please let us 
know by emailing us at: F-ROC@em.myflorida.com. We are available here at FDEM and happy 
to help you!  
  
And that’s all for this week’s Coffee Break! As always, thank you for your continued 

partnership and your commitment to the future of Public Assistance and recovery for Florida!  



[insert signature]  


